
Executive Headteacher: Mr Ben Crompton 
Address: Newtown Church of England Primary School, Newtown, Shrewsbury SY4 5NU     Email: admin@newtown.shropshire.sch.uk    Telephone: 01939 233353          

Twitter: @NewtownCESchool         Website: www.newtowncofeprimary.co.uk      Facebook: Newtown C of E Primary School 

Newtown Church of England  
Primary School 

 

 
Growing together  
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Newsletter 
Friday 26th April 2024 

______________ 
 

Message from the Head 
It’s been a lovely week at Newtown and for the first 
time this year the children have been able to spend 
their lunchtimes running around the fantastic school 
field we have. Long may the good weather continue!  
 

Newtown Wraparound Care 
At Newtown we offer wraparound care from 7:45am to 
5:30pm Monday to Friday.  

 
Sunrise Club 

The Breakfast Club is run by Mrs Hordern and Mr 
Davies for those early risers. The children are offered a 
small breakfast and have an option of several activities 
as they get ready for the school day ahead.  

 
Sunset Club 

After school clubs are run by Mr Roberts and Mrs 
Braithwaite with a different theme each evening. The 
children have the option of taking part in this activities 
as set out below:  
 

Monday - Construction & Young Engineering 
 

Tuesday - Arts & Craft 
 

Wednesday - Cookery 
 

Thursday - Sport 
 

Friday - Forest Friday 
 

For those attending Sunset Club on a Thursday or Friday, 
please bring appropriate clothing. 

 
 
  

 

 

Newtown Colour Run 
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Oswestry Swimming Gala 
Yesterday, I had the absolute pleasure of taking 16 of 
our children to a swimming gala at Oswestry School. All 
our children did so well, and I was extremely proud of 
them. They all did their very best and showed 
determination, resilience and a great deal of ability as 
they took part in a number of races including, 
breaststroke, front crawl, backstroke and butterfly. 

 
School Uniform 

Please be reminded that all children are expected to 
wear the correct school uniform. This will be normal 
school uniform on all days but their PE days where they 
must wear the Newtown PE uniform. On Forest School 
days, children should wear their normal school, 
uniform and bring in their Forest School kit which they 
will get changed in to at lunchtime.  
 

Forest School 
It is the turn of Kestrel Class to take part in Forest 
School on Wednesday afternoon and for the following 
3 weeks.  

 
Healthy Snacks 

As a Healthy School we have made a commitment to 
encouraging children to eat healthy snacks. As a result, 
crisps or chocolate bars will not be allowed to be eaten 
at playtime – instead these should be saved for lunch. 
We ask that parents for remind the children of this. 
Thank you.   

 
Catering Job Opportunity at Newtown 

Kitchen Assistant - 6.5HPW at Newtown Primary 
School.  Closing date is 28/04/2024. 
  
The vacancy post detail is linked below if you are 
interested.  
  
https://www.shireservices.co.uk/job-vacancy/65cb563d87415/Kitchen-
Assistant-65HPW-Newtown-Primary-School-Wem-Shropshire-SY4-5NU-
SS24027 

 
Polling Day 

A reminder that Polling Day for Police and Crime 
Commissioners Election is on 2nd May (next Thursday) 
and the school will be used as Polling Station. 
 
The school will remain open, however, as the foyer will 
be used to house a polling booth, exit and entrance to 
the school will be via the side gate.  
 
The school has been used for many years as a Polling 
Station and this will continue as it provides school with 
a small income.  

 

Shining Stars of the Week 
Wisdom 

'Joyful is the person who finds wisdom, the one who gains understanding.' 
Proverbs 3:13 

 

Owl Class 
Esme for being consistently amazing at tidying and 

listening and for her great ideas in P.E. 
 

Hawk Class 
Hollie for showing a passion for our class text, 

exceptional manners and being a wonderful ray of 
sunshine!  

 
Kestrel Class 

Louis for being so passionate about his learning and 
always giving 100% in everything he does.  

 
Osprey Class 

Jack for working really hard especially in English.  
 

Falcon Class 
Andrew for excellence in maths and editing his 

literacy.  
 

Class Dojos Winners 
Owl Class – Esme, Theabella & Eleanor 

Hawk Class – Sadie, Henry & Levi 
Kestrel Class – Alfie, Olivia, Freddie & Harriet 

Osprey Class – Lucas, Kenzi & Lola 
Falcon Class – Darcie, Florence, Henry, Joel & Stanley 

 
Outside Achievements 

Today we learnt about Myles taking up the hobby of 
boxing. We look forward to seeing how this 

progresses Myles! 
 

 Have a wonderful weekend!  
 

Kind regards,  
Mr Crompton.  

 
 

Key School Dates  
May 
10th May  Newtown Colour Run 
13th May   SATs Week 
24th May  Break Up for Half Term 
 
June 
3rd June   PD Day 
4th June   Children Return to School 
 
July  
19th July  Break Up for Summer 
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